
Academic Year 2022-23 Parental Response Form Feedback 

 

Many thanks to all who filled out our Parental Response Forms at the end of 

the academic year. Below is a selection of comments that are reflective of the 

overwhelmingly positive feedback received across school. 

 

• My child has enjoyed every minute of school this year and has gone in 

with a skip and a smile. The staff have created a fantastic learning 

environment for the children, whereby they learn without noticing and 

enjoy every day. Thank you for helping my child become the little girl she 

is and giving her a joy of learning. 

• We are so proud of how far our child has come. The staff have been 

outstanding -so supportive, encouraging, approachable, friendly and 

amazing at what they do. We can’t wait to continue their journey to Year 

1. 

• Our child has really enjoyed this year, thank you for this. I have seen so 

much progress throughout his year and he has enjoyed every minute. 

• I feel so proud of the progress my child has made in her reading and 

writing this year – thank you for all of your support in helping her to find 

her love of reading! She enjoys school – especially Art and I love seeing 

the creations she brings home. Bring on Year 2! 

• Thank you to all the Year 2 team this year for all you have done to help 

and encourage our child at school. We really appreciate all your hard 

work. She has had a lovely year with all the kind and nurturing staff in 

Year 2. 

• Thanks for your support this year. She’s really enjoyed this year and we 

have seen a huge improvement in her learning and confidence too. 

• Thank you for making this year such a success for our child. Your support 

has given her the confidence to believe in herself and to achieve such a 

high standard. Thank you for knowing her so well and guiding her 

through this important and challenging year. 

• I am so pleased and proud of the progress my child has made. He has 

had a very happy time and I feel very lucky that he has had this start to 

life. Massive thank you to all the teaching staff! 

 


